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Hello, 
 
I am writing to share my thoughts on Midas Gold Idaho's Stibnite Gold project. There are many reasons why I am excited 
for Midas Gold's project to come to life and I hope through my comments you will understand why. 
 
The Stibnite Gold Project will help to restore the environment in our region. Under alternative two, Midas Gold has 
prioritized restoration work so many of the efforts occur early in the project. The company is also required to set aside 
all of the funds needed to properly restore the site in a special trust so the land will be restored no matter what happens 
to the company. Reclamation efforts have already started at the site. Midas Gold has planted thousands of trees and 
worked to reduce sediment entering waterways near the site. To me, these actions prove the company is truly 
committed to restoring the site. 
 
I appreciate your time and thoughtfulness. The USFS has provided plenty of tools to review the DEIS and make 
commenting within the 60-day timeframe possible. For the reasons I stated in my letter above, please permit the 
Stibnite Gold Project using alternative 2 and let Idahoans see the benefits of this important project. 
 
We need jobs and in this state and a spirit to get things done. Of course we need to protect our environment but I trust 
Midas gold will keep this in their plan!  
 
Regards, 
 
 
Brian Brigham  
 


